
 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 

Kindly note that from 17th of December, 2021(Friday)  

school will be reopening for std 3rd to 7th(Offline mode). No online classes will be conducted here 

onwards.  

 

Timings: 8.30am to 2.30pm 

Request you all to submit your consent forms ASAP or carry a hard copy with you.Without consent form 

no permission to attend the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

To 

The Principal 

 

Dear Madam / Sir 

 

I want you to inform you that my child namely ………… is studying in standard …………… in your school. He 

/ She is attending the online classes.I have been informed by The school that school is going to open 

physically . I hereby confirm and give my consent for that my child will attend The school. I also confirm 

that my child is not suffering from any major disease and does not having any infection relating to Covid 

19. I also understand that The school has taken all necessary safety measures for our students. I 

undertake that I will abide of all rules and regulations and guidelines of the school. I hereby request you 

to please allow my child to attend the school physically . 

Regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Name 

Mobile number 

Telephone number 

Email ID 

Parents sign 

Date 

 

Note:Consent letter must be submitted to the office otherwise student will not allow to attend the 

school 


